
 

 
 
RESCHEDULING OF THE CONSULTATION CALLS TO DISCUSS GILT ISSUANCE IN APRIL-JUNE 2021 TO 
MONDAY 8 MARCH 2021 
 
Following the announcement by the Chancellor of the Exchequer that the Budget will be published on 
Wednesday 3 March 2021, the UK Debt Management Office (DMO) is announcing that the 
consultation calls with gilt market participants to discuss gilt issuance in April-June 2021 (which were 
provisionally scheduled for Monday 22 March 2021) will now be held on Monday 8 March 2021 
(3.30pm end-investors and 5pm GEMMs). It is anticipated that the agenda for the consultations will 
be published at 3.30pm on Wednesday 3 March 2021.  
 
The DMO will announce the details of the gilt operations calendar for April-June 2021 at 7.30am on 
Friday 12 March 2021. 
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